
AIS Exhibitions Committee Report – Part I, Schedules 

Fall  2016 

I have approved 135 shows so far in 2016, including one fall rebloom show.  I anticipate only one more 

rebloom show (Oconee Valley Iris Club in Milledgeville, GA) since Region 4 did not hold a rebloom show 

this year.  This means the number of shows has held steady compared to last year’s 134. 

Expenses were up slightly, since I wasn’t able to hit a sale on certificate paper and I had to print a 

completely new supply of show certificates with the signature of the new AIS President.  With the 

decrease in postage rates and carryover of more supplies, I should be able to lower expenses a bit next 

year.   

 

        Respectfully submitted, 

        Lois Rose 

        October 13, 2016 


